Focus on Safety
Thank you for being
understanding as we implement
our new safety guidelines.
Although it may seem like an
inconvenience at first, our number
one priority is keeping all children
safe.

» All parent drop off is behind
the school.

«  Walkers will be dismissed last

« All visitors must sign in at the

k office.
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Follow us on Twitter
@HartrmanDFE
@CassieMclendon

\

Upcoming Events

September 3- Labor Day No School
September 14- Interims
September 21-School not in session (PD Day)
October 9- Family Literacy Night 5-7PM

rYou may have noticed our new )
door entering the school office.
This door was installed in an
effort to keep our children safe.
Please remember to enter and
exit this door so we can better
monitor who is in the building.
Thank you!
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DFE REMIND APP
If you are having

"I frouble signing up for ’ EleCII'rICS!
the school REMIND _ i
system, please email N\ \/

Mrs. McLendon and she
will enroll you.
casandra.mclendon@fr
anklinlocalschools.org
*Please include your
cell number OR emaill
address.

9 Mark Your Calendarsil!
| DFE Family Literacy Night is October 9th 5-7PM
- More information to come soon!

Dude, Be Nicel!

Continuing our focus on
kindness! :

Students sign our D HONEST
"Dude, Be Nice!" § AMBITIOUS
Wall, when caught |

Being kind. : RESPECTFUL
- { POLITE




